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March 3, 2025  

Important Notice Regarding Upcoming Parent-Teacher Conferences  

- Students Do Not Attend School 

 

Dear I.S. 349 Family,  

We are writing to inform you about our upcoming Spring Virtual Parent-Teacher Conferences, which 
will be held on Thursday, March 13, 2025. Afternoon Session will be from 12:30 pm until 2:30 pm and 
the evening session will be from 4:30 pm until 7:30 pm.  

For these conferences, students will not be required to attend school, teachers will be receiving 
professional development during the am.   

Key Points: 

• No Student Attendance: 

Please do not send your child to school on the day of their scheduled conference. 

• Virtual conferences: 

All families will receive phone calls from their child’s teachers. Family you may request over the 
phone interpretation services if the teacher calling does not speak your home language.  

• Important Discussion Topics: 

During the conference, we will discuss your child's academic performance, classroom behavior, 
and any areas where additional support may be needed. 

• Contact Information: 
Ensure that the school always has your correct contact information.  
 
We encourage all parents to actively participate in these conferences to stay informed about your 
child's learning journey and to collaborate with their teacher for their continued success. If you 
have any questions, please contact the school office at 718-418-6389. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Toro-Ruiz 
Principal  

 

 


